
GRADUATION TIME! 

For those who may not know, my wife and I are currently in 
the States, but will be returning to Peru on June 25th. On our 
way up, we spent just over a week in Guatemala to visit with 
the brethren and to attend the annual Pastor’s Camp.  
Our reason for being in the States was for our youngest 
daughter Rebekah’s graduation from Pensacola 
Christian College. She 
graduated with a 
Bachelor of Arts degree 
in Music Education 
with an emphasis in 
Choral Conducting. She 
will be continuing her 
studies for her Master’s 
Degree at PCC starting this fall! Congratulations, 
Rebekah! We are so proud of you! 
If you would like to send Rebekah a note of congratulations 
or a graduation gift, you can send it to: 

Rebekah Lott 
250 Brent Lane #2628 
Pensacola, FL  32503 

We have also taken advantage of our trip to the States to 
visit our supporting churches in the Ohio, Illinois and 
Kentucky area. 

 
URGENT FINANCIAL NEED!  

We praise the Lord for the direction, timing and wisdom He 
gives, especially when it avoids unnecessary spending!  
In November of last year, we reported on the acquisition of 
land for the Central Jungle Bible College (CJBC), for the 
purpose of housing dorm students and providing them with 
an environment for their theological and practical ministry 

studies. We had a need at that time for raising money for the 
first phase of the building project. Several responded and 
that need was met, but now we have an urgent financial 
need, that we did not anticipate at that time. 
The rainy season in Peru is from January through April. Due 
to the heavy rains, we decided to not begin building until 
after the rains had ceased, and boy are we glad we did! 
While we did our best to check out any possible problems 
with the land (including water supply, electricity, etc.), we 
did not anticipate the numerous landslides on the road 
going to the property. While the land is still very useful for 
the students to plant crops and work on, it is very impractical 
for anyone living on-site. The landslides this year made the 
road impassable for days at a time on several occasions.  
We have found another piece of land not far away that is 
flatter, safer and more accessible on which to build the 
dorms and classrooms for the college. We would like to be 
able to purchase this as soon as possible (June/July) to start 
the construction and take advantage of the dry season. It is 
about 7 acres just off the main road, and costs around 
$30,000.00. We are asking that you pray about your part 
in this need. We have already received $10,000.00 towards 
this need, for which we are very grateful! However, more is 
needed… Will you help us 
reach this goal? Maybe 
you could “adopt” part of 
this land as a project for 
your church? 
• 1 acre = $4280.00 
• 1/2 acre = $2140.00 
• 1/4 acre = $1070.00 
• 1/8 acre = $ 535.00 

Please designate all offerings for “Land”. We are trusting 
the Lord to provide, and we know He will! If you have any 
questions, please feel free to contact me. 
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